Dear ASA Families,

## Please join us for the All Saints Academy School Carnival!

All ASA students (Toddler - 8th grade) as well as friends and family are invited to enjoy a night of games, food and fun. The carnival will be Saturday, March 21 from 5:30PM - 8:00PM at the ASA Middle School (1110 4 Mile Rd. NE)

All attendees will need to purchase tickets in order to play games. Tickets are available to buy at a discounted rate prior to March 21 at this website: https://asagr.ejoinme.org/carnival2020

- "All You Can Play" wristbands = \$12 (\$15 at the door)
- Single tickets = (5) for \$1 (4 for \$1 at the door)
- \*Tickets and wristbands purchased will be sent home with students Friday, March 20 and available at the door for any non-ASA attendees who have pre-purchased.

Food such as pizza, hot dogs and beverages will be available for purchase as well.

## **Donations Needed for Carnival Prizes**

We are also in need of donations for two games. We are looking for:

- 2L of pop (Pepsi products, Coke products, etc)
- Theater Candy (think boxes of your favorite candy)
- King size candy bars

These donations will be used as prizes for carnival games. If you are able to bring any quantity of the items listed above, please deliver to either school office before Friday, March 20.

Questions about the carnival? Contact Becky Matlak (rmatlak@gmail) or Jill Ott (ottjille@gmail.com)

God Bless,

Mr. Michael Debri Executive Director/Elementary Principal 616-447-2997, ext. 1202 mdebri@asagr.org Miss Abby Giroux Assistant Principal 616-363-7725, ext. 1105 agiroux@asagr.org

Our Community Partner/Sponsor of the week is: Tony Betten Ford



ASA Sponsors and Community Partners financially support All Saints Academy. Please patronize them whenever possible.